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January 25, 2011 
 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli, 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Regulatory Framework Stakeholder Conference 
 Board File Nos. EB-2010-0377, EB-2010-0378 and EB-2010-0379 
                                 
On December 17, 2010 the Board issued a letter announcing it would develop a renewed 
regulatory framework for electricity through a stakeholder conference.  Union Gas 
Limited (“Union”) will participate in the conference and proceedings. 
 
The Union representatives will be: 
 
Mark Kitchen, Director Regulatory Affairs 
519-436-5275 
mkitchen@uniongas.com 
 
 
Chris Ripley, Manager Regulatory Applications 
519-436-5476 
cripley@uniongas.com 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
[Original signed by] 
 
 
Chris Ripley 
Manager, Regulatory Applications 
 
CR/la 
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